
Consolidation of  Soga Law Office and City-Yuwa Partners

We are pleased to announce that Soga Law Office, a pre-eminent boutique law firm, 

will join City-Yuwa Partners on January 1, 2023. City-Yuwa Partners has provided 

legal services in a wide range of fields required for corporate activities in Japan and 

abroad and Soga Law Office has specialized in international business transactions in the 

Asian region with a focus on China and Vietnam. Thus, this consolidation will further 

diversify and strengthen our international operations and expand the range of legal 

services. We look forward to the continued support of our clients.
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